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The OSCE Office for Democratic Institutions and Human Rights (ODIHR) presented two new
sets of guidelines on human rights education at the OSCE’s annual Human Dimension
Implementation Meeting in Warsaw on 24 September 2012.
The Guidelines on Human Rights Education for Law Enforcement Officials and the Guidelines
on Human Rights Education for Secondary School Systems were produced to promote effective
human rights education and to support OSCE participating States in the implementation of their
human dimension commitments in this area. “The Guidelines were developed in recognition of
the key role law enforcement officials play in safeguarding human rights, as well as the
importance of schools in helping young people better understand and defend their rights,” said
Snježana Bokulić, the Head of ODIHR’s Human Rights Department.
The publications offer guidance on developing curricula, enhancing the teaching and learning
experience, preparing teachers and trainers, and evaluating the work done. (...)

The article:
http://www.osce.org/odihr/93991

The Guidelines:

http://www.osce.org/odihr/93968

http://www.osce.org/odihr/93969

  

* * *

  

"A Path to Dignity" - The Power of Human Rights Education (video):

  

http://www.path-to-dignity.org/
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